
With more than 150 years of tradition, Mackenzie Presbyterian University (MPU) is one of the most
respected higher education institutions in Brazil. Our campuses located in São Paulo, Campinas and
Alphaville offer all the necessary structure required for the students to enjoy an excellent educational
process, fostering professional skills, research methodology and citizenship.

It's time to start the plans
for the Second semester in
South America! Our
deadline is May 20th to
receive applications for the
second semester (classes
from August to December).
More information here.

 Exchange Students at MPU

Dear Partners,
Greetings from São Paulo!  We bring to you some
quarterly updates from our university:
appl icat ion deadl ines for undergraduate students
and some great jobs that our teachers are doing
with partners around the world.   Also,  we value
your partnership and wish you a wonderful  day!

 Get to know us

 Go to website

 N E W S L E T T E R

What is new at MPU

 International Affairs (COI)

Mackenzie offers subjects in English and Spanish in 2024

Mackenzie Presbyterian University (MPU), through the Coordination
for International and Interinstitutional Cooperation (COI), offers the
opportunity for their students to take subjects in English, whether
they are regular, elective, or part of an integrative project, providing
students the chance to practice the English language and become
familiar with the specific terminology of their field. 
Some subjects to be offered during the 1st semester of 2024 include:
Artificial Intelligence, Introduction To Social Sciences,  Semantics and
Pragmatics in the English Language, Forensic Chemistry, Projects in
Audiovisual, and more.

Find the complete list of subjects here

Application Deadline -
Second Semester 2024

Mackenzie Language Center
(MLC) offers Portuguese
language courses for all
exchange students prior to
their arrival (Online) and
during their stay (In person),
free of charge.

Language Support - Portuguese
as a second language free course

https://www.mackenzie.br/en/universidade/coi/study-at-upm/how-to-apply/
https://www.mackenzie.br/en/universidade/coi/institutional/about-upm/
https://www.mackenzie.br/en/universidade/coi/institutional/about-upm/
https://www.mackenzie.br/en/universidade
https://www.mackenzie.br/en/universidade
https://www.mackenzie.br/en/universidade/coi/institutional/about-upm/
https://www.mackenzie.br/en/universidade/coi/institutional/about-upm/
https://www.mackenzie.br/en/universidade/coi/institutional/about-upm/
https://www.mackenzie.br/en/universidade/coi/exchanging-hemispheres/graduacao
https://www.mackenzie.br/en/universidade/coi/exchanging-hemispheres/graduacao
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The Coordination for International and Interinstitutional
Cooperation (COI) of Mackenzie Presbyterian University
(MPU) concluded its short-term Study Abroad course on July
20th. The course was taught entirely in English for students
from MPU and international students.  

More information here.

On August 18th, the Mackenzie Center for Advanced Studies in Public Policies and Integrity (Mack Integridade)
hosted the first event in the Energy Transition Dialogues series. The initiative, themed “Energy Transition in the
US: Policy, Regulation, and Stakeholders” was presented by David Loomis, Professor of Economics at the
University of Illinois, United States.

During the lecture, David Loomis mentioned that only two regions in the United States are focused on offshore
wind energy production. He drew a comparison with the northeastern region of Brazil, where an entire coastline
is home to wind farms. As a result, there is a study being conducted on the possibility of decommissioning fossil
energy platforms and converting them into bases for wind and hydrogen energy.

Find out about it here.

Mackenzie successfully concludes the first edition of the
Study Abroad program

Third International Week

Mackenzie Presbyterian University (MPU) held the 3rd
International Week from August 14 to 18. This exciting event
was dedicated to celebrating the institution's commitment to
international collaboration and cultural diversity. Throughout the
week, students and professors engaged in a variety of activities,
including lectures, discussions, cultural exchanges, and
networking. These activities were designed to create an
atmosphere of global awareness and appreciation for
international experiences.

More information here.

Mackenzie hosts lecture with USA expert

https://www.mackenzie.br/en/universidade/coi/news/archive/n/a/i/mackenzie-successfully-concludes-the-first-edition-of-the-study-abroad-program
https://www.mackenzie.br/en/universidade/coi/news/archive/n/a/i/mackenzie-hosts-lecture-with-usa-expert
https://www.mackenzie.br/en/universidade/coi/news/archive/n/a/i/mackenzie-third-international-week

